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RE: Section 75W Modification request, Dolphin Point MP_005_0024  
 
Dear Patrick 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on the section 75W modification for MP_005_0024 at 
Dolphin Point. We understand the modification seeks to amend the wording of conditions E5(3)(a) and G1 
to amend the restrictions relating to dogs. We support the proposed amendment which will permit 
companion dogs to be kept on any lot within the subdivision, on the condition they are restrained to the 
property or secured on a leash. The proposed amendments are restated below:  
 
E5(3)(a) “To protect native fauna in the locality, no cats may be kept on any allotment at any time and 
dogs are to be confined to the curtilage of each dwelling house or secured on a leash.  
 
G1 “To protect native fauna in the locality, no cats may be kept on any allotment at any time and dogs 
are to be confined to the curtilage of each dwelling house or secured on a leash.” 
 
Should you require any further information, please contact me on 4224 4176 or via email 
jedda.lemmon@environment.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
JEDDA LEMMON 
Conservation Planning Officer 
Illawarra Regional Operations Group 
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